
The County has already set aside $8 

million to avoid the relocation of the 

400 residents and to preserve this 

community as affordable housing. 

Let's encourage the Palo Alto City Council to join the effort!  

Join with the community to call 

for the Palo Alto City Council to 

set aside funds to preserve the 

Buena Vista Mobile Home Park! 

More info:   BuenaVistaRally.eventbrite.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ARRIVE AT CITY HALL PLAZA TO ENJOY PIZZA WITH COUNTY 

SUPERVISOR JOE SIMITIAN AND YOUR NEIGHBORS. 

SHOW YOUR SUPPORT FOR PRESERVING THE BUENA VISTA MOBILE 

HOME PARK BY ATTENDING THE CITY COUNCIL MEETING. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


